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From: Yolla Abousleiman <yolla@etuaustralia.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 25 May 2020 1:55 PM 
To: Chambers - Clancy DP <Chambers.Clancy.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE 4 yearly review of modern awards – finalisation of Exposure Drafts and variation 
determinations – Tranche 3 – Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
I refer to the above and todays conference with respect to the finalisation of the Electrical, Electronic 
and Communications Contracting Award 2010. 
 
In today’s conference, DP Clancey ordered the  CEPU to advise the Commission if it agreed to the 
proposed change suggested by the Australian Business Industrial (ABI) (at 25(d) of ABI’s submissions 
of 6  March 2020) of the removal of the “day” column in Schedule B.3.2, by 4pm 26 May 2020.  
 
The CEPU advises it agrees with the proposed amendment made by ABI to remove the “day” column 
in Schedule B.3.2 .  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Ms. Yolla Abousleiman 
National Junior Industrial Officer 
The Electrical Trades Union of Australia 
Mobile: 0448 222 715 

 
 

 
 
 


